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INVITATION TO BID 

STORAGE TANK MAINTENANCE 

NORWELL WATER DEPARTMENT 

 

 

The Town of Norwell Massachusetts, is seeking sealed bids to provide all labor, tools, 

equipment, transportation and supervision necessary to accomplish tank maintenance for three 

water storage tanks for the Town of Norwell Water Department. Invitations for Bid 

documents are available on Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at 9:00 am at the Norwell Water 

Department, 345 Main Street, Norwell, MA 02061 at (781) 659-8076.  Vendors may obtain 

the documents through email communication to dsnow@townofnorwell.net.  Site visits 

maybe scheduled with the Town. Any vendor interested in submitting a bid must visit the site 

prior to bid. Bids are due on Thursday, April 4, 2019 no later than 5:00 pm at the Norwell 

Water Department, 345 Main Street, Norwell, MA 02061 whereas they will be opened 

publicly. 
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